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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Secretary of State via regs@sec.state.ma.us 
Department of Administration and Finance via Melissa.andrade@state.ma.us 

FROM: Chief Robert J. Ferullo, Jr., (ret.) 
Executive Director 

DATE: April 18, 2024 

RE: Public Notice of Officer Instructor Appeal Hearing 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

NOTICE OF OPEN HEARING 

Under the provisions of G.L. c. 30A, ss. 10-11 and the Standard Judiciary Rules of Practice 
and Procedure, 801 CMR1.02-1.03, the Police Standards Subcommittee of the Municipal 
Police Training Committee will conduct an Open Hearing on Tuesday, April 23, 2024, to 
be held in-person, starting at 11:30 AM at 42 Thomas Patten Drive, Randolph, MA. The 
Standards Subcommittee will be hearing the appeal of the dismissal of former instructor 
Nathan Bowolick from the MPTC. 

Those attending virtually will not be able to comment or interact during this meeting. 
________________________________________________________________________________ 

Microsoft Teams Need help?

Join the meeting now
Meeting ID: 233 685 496 646  
Passcode: k8UhjS  
________________________________________________________________________________ 

Posted on https://www.mass.gov/orgs/municipal-police-training-committee on April 18, 2024. 
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